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A3 Oftober|2023

MR. DRO H. ALCANTARA
Manager
LHS Drilling Enterprises

Bagarli Ubbog, Candon City,
Ilocod Sur

Re: NOTICE TO PROCEED - PROPOSED DRILLING OF PRODUCTION
WELL AT MONTINOLA, BAGUIO CITY

Dear Aﬂ: Aldantara:

We wikh to inform you that the bid of LHS Drilling Enterprises for the project:
“Propgsed Drilling of Production Well at Montinola, Baguio City” had been
evaludted as the lone calculated responsive bid, thus, we are awarding to you the
contrdct.

You are hereby directed to proceed with the work in accordance with the
provisions stated in our Memorandum of Agreement and scope of work within
five (5) calendar days upon receipt hereof. Please be reminded that the project
is to bg completed within sixty-eight (68) calendar days from the commencement
of the works thereon.

Thank]you.

MR. LEANDRO H. ALCANTARA
Manager

Date of Receipt: /0/25 ;/ 2025
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